
GOVERNING BOARD AGENDA ITEM 
AMPHITHEATER UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 10

DATE OF MEETING: June 10, 2025

TITLE: Approval Intergovernmental Agreement for Dual Enrollment with the 
University of Arizona

BACKGROUND:
The University of Arizona has proposed memorializing via an Intergovernmental Agreement the dual enrollment 
program between Amphitheater Unified School District and the University of Arizona.  

Prior to the proposed Intergovernmental Agreement, students enrolled in Amphitheater’s Engineering course 
and Bioscience courses have earned course credit at the University of Arizona. Specifically, students completing 
Amphitheater’s Engineering 102 course earn college credit for the University of Arizona’s Engineering 102. 
Students who complete Amphitheater’s Bioscience I and II, earn college credit in Molecular and Cellular 
Biology 101 and 102.

The attached IGA, which has been reviewed by legal counsel, will memorialize the agreement with the 
University of Arizona, ensuring students continue to receive the benefits associated with dual enrollment 
coursework. 

RECOMMENDATION:
This item is presented for the Board’s action. The administration recommends approval of the attached 
Intergovernmental Agreement. 
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